From: Blutstein, Heidi (MCSCS) [mailto:Heidi.Blutstein@ontario.ca] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 2:52 PM
To: lloydtapp65@gmail.com
Cc: Manuel, Bill (MAG)
Subject: Jack v. HMQ (OPP) - HRTO Matter
 
Dear Mr. Tapp,
 
I hope that you are feeling better.  The purpose of this message is to disclose to you a document that was recently sent to us by Detective Constable Jamie Brockley.  I will be bringing copies of this document with me to the Tribunal tomorrow.
 
Best regards,
 
Heidi Blutstein
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